PR Report for Oct 2023 EASC

Due to PR Chair position being open, ToeKnee K. chaired the meeting on 10/29 at 11 AM at the
ASC location in Claremore.

Main focus of meeting was a discussion of the path forward for the new area phoneline. YAP
line has been set up and is ready for testing. Path forward is to test within the PR committee
for the next couple weeks. When PR committee is comfortable that it is working correctly, we
will forward the current phone numbers to the new YAP service. If this goes well we will
request a blessing at the Dec 2nd EASC to make the change permanent.

After the change is made, we will start a new push for phoneline volunteers. More to come....

Meeting List(s) - Printed meeting list, BMLT meeting list (web search) and recording on
Phoneline have been updated.

Web Site - Amanda reported that the website is current and maintained. Please check out the
two new website tools for finding a meeting. One is provided via a map interface. The other is
a tabbed list with many options for sort/search.

Facebook - We need additional Moderators for the EASCNA Family facebook group. POelase
reach out to the web contact (Amanda) if you are interested.

The PR committee happily supports the willingness of Keith T. to be the next PR Chair.

ToeKnee K.

Vice@eascna.org



